
RE: Marulan South Limestone Mine SSD-7009 
 
My name is Greg Lawrence, my address is 451 Caoura Rd Tallong. I object to the above 
application for the following reasons: 
 

1. Tallong Dam is a public asset and not a resource for a private mining company to 
plunder. 

2. Draining of the dam would adversely affect Barbers Creek and related ecosystems. 
3. The scenic and recreational amenity afforded by Tallong Dam to the community 

would be greatly affected. 

Sincerely 
 
Greg Lawrence 
 


